
An Invitation to HOME Choice Consumer Advisory Council Open House 
  

The HOME Choice Consumer Advisory Council is looking to expand its membership! The 

HOME Choice Consumer Advisory Council is a statewide disability advocacy group whose 

members represent the older adult population and all disability groups. The purpose of the 

council is to provide the Ohio Department of Medicaid, and other interested parties, with 

information and advice on long-term care services and supports barriers that consumers face in 

the community. 

  

We will be hosting an informational Open House this summer for any consumer or individual 

interested in joining the HOME Choice Consumer Advisory Council. The Open House will 

provide interested individuals with information about the history and purpose of the council, as 

well as information on the roles that our members play. Additionally, HOME Choice staff 

members from the Department of Medicaid will be available to answer any questions related to 

the HOME Choice program. HOME Choice Consumer Advisory Council membership 

applications will be available for interested individuals. 

  

HOME Choice Consumer Advisory Council Open House 
 

WHEN:                  Thursday, August 25th, 2016 

TIME:                     12:00 – 3:00pm 

WHERE:                Opportunities for Ohioans with Disabilities 

                                 Commissioner's Conference Room, 3rd Floor 

                                150 East Campus View Boulevard 

                                Columbus, Ohio 43235 

                                
  

A light lunch will be provided at the event. If needed, reimbursement for accommodations, 

travel ($0.52/mile) and personal care assistant fees ($11/hour) can be provided as well. 

  

If you are interested in attending the Open House, please RSVP and provide your contact 

information by completing the following survey: 

http://www.surveygizmo.com/s3/2869865/HCCACOpenHouse.  

Registration for this event will close on August 8th, 2016. 
  

For more information and resources on the HOME Choice Consumer Advisory Council, please 

visit our website at www.HOMEChoiceCAC.org. 

  

If you have any questions, comments or concerns, please send an email to 

homechoiceohio@gmail.com or call 614-537-4212. We look forward to seeing you at the Open 

House on August 25th! 
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